
I am in support of SB1186.  As the coordinator of our police department UAS program, I 
have seen firsthand how these systems make our community safer and our department 
more eƯective and eƯicient.  Enhancing law enforcement’s flexibility to deploy these 
systems while still being sensitive to constitutional rights will lead to better outcomes in 
communities that are able to deploy UAS’s in support of law enforcement activities. 


